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REMINDER:  Clinic Billing:  Medicaid 
 

McLaren Health Plan, in collaboration with the Michigan Department of Health and Human 

Services (MDHHS) Policy Bulletin MSA 17-10 and MSA 17-24, will only accept Medicaid claims 

from Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHC), Rural Health Centers (RHC), and Tribal Health 

Centers (THC) on a Uniform Billing (UB) claim form instead of a HCFA 1500 form.  

 

Important Reminders:  

• Electronic claims must be submitted using the ASC X12N 837 5010 institutional format.   

• Claims that are not submitted in the institutional format will be denied for those 

services provided in a FQHC, RHC, or THC. 

• FQHC, RHC, and THC claims billed on the institutional format must submit all services 

(CPT/HCPCS) and appropriate revenue codes that are rendered, including the 

appropriate clinic code.   

• Claims submitted without a clinic code or codes for services rendered will be denied. 

• McLaren will continue to reimburse FQHC, RHC, and THC claims on a fee for service 

basis for services rendered, clinic codes will not be reimbursed. 

• The appropriate NPI information for billing and attending provider is required on all 

institutional claims, claims submitted without the appropriate NPI information will be 

denied. 

• For services rendered in an FQHC, RHC, and THC, the following bill types are required:  

FQHC and THC providers should submit claims with Type of Bill 77x and RHC providers 

should submit Type of Bill 71x. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representatives at (888) 327-

0671. 

 

McLaren Health Plan thanks you for the quality care you deliver! 


